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Every tax credit dollar given to a movie production is spent in Oregon, and then 

circulates many times, multiplying its effect manyfold.  So it helps the people in the 

industry and then helps everyone else in Oregon! 

Without significant credits Oregon cannot attract the bigger productions that hire 

many Oregonians, and then spend profusely. 

We need these additional credits!! 


